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Resident Holiday: LB went on a brilliant trip to Camber Sands!
He spent time relaxing by the sea 

A WARM
WELCOME BACK!
It's hard to believe we're already
welcoming autumn! We hope
everyone had a fantastic summer
filled with sunshine and smiles. This
month, we're focusing on our
favorite autumn activities and
preparing for the winter season.

TOP NEWS

BR spent a lovely morning connecting with nature,
feeding the birds.

We're so proud of Lb and his
incredible creative skills...



SUMMER 2025 EDITION LAVENDER LODGE

Closing remarks 
As we move into the new season, we’re
excited for the celebrations ahead. Thank
you for your continued support and for being
part of our family.

LB made the most of the day
with a fun shopping outing.

BR making new feathered friends 

Painting time 


